RECEIVED
From: Rhonda Lucas_ AUG 14 2023

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 1:55 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov> P%%Lhﬁﬁ;;g[ﬁ E
Subject: Case # 2023-00199

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization Report Suspicious

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

ATTENTION: EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
LINDA C. BRIDWELL

| have attached to this supplemental information a copy of the disconnection notice | received today
in the mail. Duke Energy is basing this past due amount on estimated charges only. There is no
reason given for estimations and our meter is outside, unobstructed and working. The estimations
are from the bills | sent as a prior e-mail to you on July 28, 2023. The full amount owed on my Duke
account is for estimated readings only and that is the basis for the disconnection threat. This gross
incompetence and fabrication of bills need to be made legitimate with an actual reading and no
estimates, with all disconnect orders cancelled and no threats of additional charges for
reconnections.






Thank you,
Rhonda Lucas





